
Vqncouver Boord of Education
School District No. 39

1580 West Broodwoy
Voncouve4 B.C. V6J 5K8

Telephone 604-71 3-5000

December tt,20t9

Honourable Rob Fleming
Minister of Education
PO Box 9045 Stn Prov Govt
Victoria, BC V8W 9E2

E: EDUC.Min¡ster@sov.bc.ca

Board Chair

Honourable Carole James

Minister of Finance and Deputy Premier
PO Box 9048 Stn Prov Govt
Victoria, BC V8W 9E2

E: FlN.Minister@gov.bc.ca

RE: Public Education Funding

Dear Minister Fleming and Minister James,

At its November 25,20L9 meeting, the Vancouver School Board passed the following motion

Thot we ask the provincial government to increose public educotion funding, specificolly a
significont increase to the per pupil omount, in order to better meet the needs of Voncouver

students.

The VBE recently completed a "Needs Budget" exercise that had major themes of equity and advocacy

The needs that could be specifically identified as unfunded cost pressures totalled $26.2 million.

The Vancouver School Board trustees believe adequate and stable funding ís essential to meet the
needs of Vancouver students. We are optimistic that the upcoming provincial budget will better meet

the needs of British Columbia's students.

With Regards,

mfr*,*
cc VBE Trustees

Suzanne Hoffman, Superintendent
J. David Green, Secretary-Treasurer
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